
 

21-109E 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians,                                     22nd April, 2022 

Cross-Curriculum Learning: Shine Bright on a New Day 

After the special holiday, P.4 to P.6 and P.1 to P.3 students have separately 

returned to the campus for learning on 25th April and 3rd May, 2022. For students to 

better adapt to the Learning Lifestyle and express their nervousness in the long holiday 

during the epidemic, the school will hold cross-curriculum learning during the first 

week of face-to-face lessons. The theme is “Shine Bright on a New Day”. We hope 

that under the leadership of teachers, we can provide positive energy for students and 

to create a space for them to open their hearts, share their stories, know about the 

campus and start fresh. The themes of each subject are as follows:  

 

Yours faithfully,                                                                                                               

Mr. Chan Chun Wah 

                                                          Principal    
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